
 

             
             
 
 
 

Dear Students & Parents: 
 
Congratulations to the Bear Creek High School Class of 2020! 
 
We are partnering with Prestige Portraits as our Senior Portrait Photographer for the class of 2020.  
Prestige offers portrait sessions that can be customized in any number of ways: Select from multiple 
backgrounds including outdoor photography, add personal props and do multiple poses that reflect YOU!    
 
Prestige Portraits will be on our campus July 8th – July 12th, 2019.  Watch the mail for your senior portrait 
packet that includes a session brochure and postcard with a pre-assigned appointment date and time.  
Once this is received you can confirm and pay or reschedule your session online at 
schedule.prestigeportraits.com.    
 
We highly recommend making your senior portrait session this summer. You will have more flexibility with 
timing and Prestige Portraits is offering outdoor photography in select sessions that is only offered during 
the summer.  If you are unable to make your summer on campus appointment, please visit one of their 
studio locations in Citrus Heights or Elk Grove.   
 
In addition to booking online, for tips and ideas on how to best prepare your session, or if you want more 
information, please visit www.prestigeportraits.com.   
 
A reminder:  Only portraits and images from Prestige will be allowed in the senior section of the 2019-2020 
Bear Creek High School yearbook. 
 
 
Here is to an exciting senior year! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Administration 

Bear Creek High School 
10555 Thornton Road 
Stockton, CA 95209 
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